SILVERLIGHT IS COMING TO PTS

Silverlight is a new web technology by Microsoft that will allow PTSto have a cool new look and
many more features. And we will be able to use other browsers besides Internet Explorer.

Silverlight is a FREE plug-in for your web browser and will be required to use the new PTS web
site. To make sure everyone is ready for the change in a few months, we want to ensure
everyone is ready with Silverlight. This should only take a few minutes.

By clicking on the Silverlight logo onthe PTS home page you will be given a
‘ chance to download Silverlight. Once this is done, you will be asked to
login to PTS so we can make sure you are ready to go.
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If you already have Silverlight, you will simply see the login page. Go ahead
and login. Use your current PTS username and password.

If you confirm you have Silverlight loaded by Friday September 11, 2009, you will be eligible for
one of six $50 gift cards. Card winners will be randomly selected from all qualified participants.

If you have trouble loading Silverlight DO NOT WORRY.

We will be setting up web training sessions to help you. More information will follow after the
September 9" deadline.

PLEASE DO NOT call or email the ASM help desk if you experience trouble. They are not
prepared to help you and will ask you to wait until someone from the PTS teamcontacts you.



